
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
We have now come to the last day before our first whole year group examination, starting with Biology tomorrow 
morning.  This is a good opportunity to remind students of some of expectations going into tomorrow and for us 
all to support them through this process. 
 
Firstly, all students need to be in school uniform and not in PE kit as they would normally on a Friday. 
 
Equipment for examinations 
 
To help students feel more prepared, it is vital that they have all the equipment required for each examination 
series.  If your child is using a pencil case, this must be clear. Please do not use a solid tin for maths equipment.  
The equipment required is to include: 
Black biros (ideally more than one), a scientific calculator, ruler, eraser, pencil, protractor, compass & highlighter. 
 
To reiterate, students do need to bring their own calculator to the exam. They were informed of this in the last 
set of mocks. 
 
If students bring a drink with them, this must be in a clear sports bottle with no labels. 
 
Good start to the day 
 
To give the students the best chance in reaching their potential, it is important that they are well rested, have a 
good breakfast and ensure they are up and ready to be in school on time. 
 
If your child has a morning exam, they should report directly to the Food Technology rooms when they arrive to 
school for a final revision session.  
 
We thank you for your support. Should you have any questions regarding anything mentioned, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor or I. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Greene 
Head of Year 11 
 


